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D]VIS]ON OE CRIMINAL JUSTICE SERVICES

STATE OPERATIONS AND AID TO LOCALTTIES 2001.-02

FUNDING AND PROGRAM ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 150,107,9001
L

3
4

General Fund / Aid to Localities
Locaf Assistance Account - 001

Eor criminal justice aid pursuant to an
allocation plan subject to the approvaf of
the director of the budget according to
the following:

Services and expenses related to the prose-
cutj-on of capital crimes pursuant to
section 707 of the county law and section
837-1 of the executlve 1aw, and the
provision of continuing 1ega1 education,
tralning, advice and assistance for prose-
cutors in the prosecution of capital cases
including training contracts with the New
York state distrj-ct attorneys associatlon
and the New York prosecutors training
i hari trrla

Eor services and expenses related to prose-
cutorial- services according to an aIlo-
cation plan developed by the commissioner
of the divi-s j-on of criminaf j ustice
services and approved by the director of
the budget

For palrment of state aid to counties pursu-
ant to section 700 of the county Iaw for
salarles of district attorneys. Notwith-
standing any other provisions of Iaw, the
moneys from this appropriation shall be
apportloned in amounts to be determined by
the percent of the total- cost to each
county for district attorney salaries as
rej-mbursed by the state in fiscal year
1998-99, including palments for prj-or year
liabilities .. .

Eor palment of state aid to counties for
salaries of district attorneys. Notwith-
standing any provisi-ons of section 700 of
the county 1aw, any county having a popu-
fation of less than 40,000, the board of
supervisors of which has designated the
office of district attorney as a ful1 time
position and which has fj-xed the salary of
the district attorney at a sum equal to
the amount paid to the county judge of
such county, shal1 within the amounts
appropriated, be entitled to a palment up
to the sum of $61,800

For services and expenses related to prose-
cutorj-al services, to be apportioned in
equal amounts to the thirty-two counties
whj-ch did not receive aid for prosecutori-
al services according to the allocation
plan developed by the commissioner of the
division of crj-minal justice services and
approved by the director of the budget in
the state fiscal year 1999-2000
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